## RECEIVED JAN 2 9 2013



## ST. PAUL SPLASH PARK

Dear SHEILA

## SUBJECT: St. Paul Splash Park - A Community Project - Fundraising Request

The St. Paul Splash Park Committee is working hard for our community, preparing for what we hope will be a great new facility for families to enjoy for years to come in St. Paul Alberta.

Many people have dedicated a great deal of time and effort to see this new feature built for our town. The St. Paul and District Lions club, The St. Paul Elks, the St. Paul Abilities Network and the Town of St. Paul have all committed to contribute significant dollars and resources towards this venture. Currently, we have raised just over \$177,000 toward our goal of \$350,000.

We are now excited to offer you a chance to 'buy in' to the park. While any size donation is welcome, businesses particularly have the option of purchasing a water feature with your name boldly recognized on it. We are seeking 17 major sponsors, with donations ranging from \$5,000 to \$15,000. (please see attached) OR

Please consider becoming a park sponsor with name permanently attached to our 'recognition wall of fame'.

These sponsorships include:

Bronze - \$5,000 - \$9,999 Silver - \$10,000 - \$24,999 Gold - \$25,000 - \$34,999 Platinum - \$35,000 +

\$1 - \$4,999 will be welcome donors as 'Friends of the Park'.

This is the community project of the year! Rarely do you have a chance to have your family name, or your business prominently recognized on a recreational facility that will be a family favorite through-out the summer months.

We need your pledge soon. We have to commit to our contractor by the end of January 2013. If all goes according to plan, St. Paul can enjoy the installation of this terrific feature by summer of 2013, but only if you make this your project for the year.

Your contribution, no matter the gift, is welcome. Income Tax receipts will be issued for donations above \$20.00. Be a part of the newest and most exciting addition to our community in 2013.

Tim Bear Committee Chair St. Paul Splash Park Committee Ph: 780-645-3441 Ext #259

Cell: 780-614-1602 Email: tbear@spanet.ab.ca Richard Lavoie Fundraising chairman St. Paul Splash Park Committee

Cell: 780-614-1579 Land line 780-614-3455 Email: rlavoie@atb.com Gary Ward

Parks & Recreation Director St. Paul Splash Park Committee

Cell: 780-210-0715 Land line 780-645-5313

Email: gward@town.stpaul.ab.ca